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LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR JOHN GARAMENDI TO ADDRESS TRAINING PUBLIC 
SAFETY AND HEALTHCARE EMPLOYEES, OTHER HIGHLY SKILLED WORKERS  

 
 
 

SANTA ANA – Lieutenant Governor John Garamendi on Tuesday will join public safety, education, 

business, and government leaders in discussing solutions to meet California’s critical workforce 

needs. The informational briefing at the Rancho Santiago Community College District will focus on 

training for nurses, law enforcement, firefighters, and other vital public safety and healthcare 

professionals.  
 

Recent reports have shown that California will be facing a shortage of nurses and other highly 

skilled workers.  Garamendi has been touring higher education institutions throughout the state to 

gain information that will help him create new education and economic development initiatives to 

ensure that California’s workforce is fully trained for future careers. 
 

WHO:  Lt. Governor John Garamendi 
Senator Lou Correa 
Santa Ana Mayor Miguel Pulido 
Orange County Sheriff Mike Corona 
Rancho Santiago Community College District officials 

 

WHEN: 9:00-11:30 a.m., Tuesday, August 14, 2007 
  (Press availability to follow meeting) 
 

WHERE: Rancho Santiago Community College District Office  
2323 North Broadway, Board Room, #107 

 Santa Ana, CA 
 
 
 

### 

NEWS ADVISORY 


